## CCS Newsletter

## March 19<sup>th</sup>, 2008

"This is how God showed his love among us: He sent his one and only Son into the world that we might live through him." 1John 4:9

## **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

March 26 End March 27<sup>th</sup>-28<sup>th</sup> NO Conferences March 31<sup>st</sup> - April 4<sup>th</sup>

End of 3<sup>rd</sup> Qtr. <u>NO SCHOOL</u> - P/T

**SPRING BREAK!** 

Friday's hot lunch will be Wendy's! Monday's hot lunch will be Mac-n-Cheese & Ham! Tuesday's hot lunch will be Chilidogs! Wednesday's hot lunch will be Grilled Cheese!

<u>LIBRARY NEWS:</u> This is the last week for "Reading is the Ticket" and "Book-It" programs. All sheets and totals must be turned in next Tuesday, March 25<sup>th</sup>. Remember, each student must have 600 minutes to receive a Silverwood ticket – no exceptions or late entries. PLEASE FILL OUT AND SIGN ALL SHEETS!

## <u>AUCTION 2008</u>

Friday, April 25<sup>th</sup>; Dinner starting @ 5:00 (tickets available for purchase in the office); Silent and Live Auction to follow. Donations are still needed. You may bring them in to the school office anytime. Thank you all for your help!

Thank you to all who attended the Talent Show last week. We hope you enjoyed the show! Congratulations to all students for a great job on their History projects.

Please sign and return conference slips. Thank you!